
Miss Hughes & Mrs Marsh, SENCOs

Do you have concerns about your child’s speech? 

Would you like to know more about their language 

development? 

 

The SENCO team, alongside our community Speech and 

Language Therapists,  will be holding an information session 

all about how we support Speech and Language needs in 

school and how you can get involved supporting your 

child at home. 

 

In addition, you will have the chance to meet other 

families and talk to your school SENCO and therapists over 

a cup of tea and a biscuit.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 


